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 I. Discuss future actions.  
Given the current uncertainty with the new Regents Data 
Governance Committee (R-DGC) and what form governance will 
take among the various working groups on campus, this group 
decided to shift focus and continue to build a data repository of 
data quality issues to be used and acted upon at a later date once 
new data governance structures are in place. 
Future scheduled meetings will be canceled in favor of virtual 
collaboration. Brendan Klein will present virtual collaboration tool 
options via e-mail.  

. 

 II. Next Meeting: Virtual  


